
North Dakota Legislatures/Senators


I am writing to voice my strong opposition to HCR 3013, and in support of my family, friends 
and loved ones that are gay, lesbian, transgender.  This legislation divides and is not in the best 
interest of North Dakota residents, nor does it send a ‘business friendly message’ to the 
outside our borders.  At a time of great divide in our national politics, this legislation only 
furthers that chasm. I encourage you to oppose this legislation!


With Gratitude,


Shannon Straight

Bismarck, North Dakota



